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notice of
titling fee

change
STARTING OCTOBER 1 , 2025
THE NEW TITLE TRANSFER

FEE WILL BE $214.50

ST

Wisconsin’s 2025-2027 biennial budget includes an
increase in motor vehicle title transfer & registration fees,

however members that register with Oneida will only see an
increase in the titling fee. 

Oneida is not increasing its plate registration fees but must collect the total
amount for the state’s title transfer fee to register new vehicles. 

For Questions please contact Oneida Licensing:
Tonya Webster - (920) 496-5311 - twebster@oneidanation.org
Olivia Danforth - (920) 496-5326 - odanfort@oneidanation.org

Mercedes Danforth - (920) 496-7410 - mdanfo15@oneidanation.org


